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The proposed map disproportionately allocates houseless to E and SE Portland. Should be balanced
over all zipcodes if at all. A detailed description of what the management plan is for each site and
who ,specifically,is responsible for it's implementation and results needs to be published before any
vote . An enforcement plan must be delineated and be expressly coupled to this action so that as
new managed shelters are established, random camps are shut down,removed,cleaned up and then
monitored so they can not reestablish. This does nothing for rehabilitation of houseless drug addicts
or the increased crime that has affected the entire area. We have had prostitution, drug deals, heroin
needles, speeding, stolen cars and RV fires in front of our home in a common green area that the
entire neighborhood uses to walk their pets and play with their children. 
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